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The elimination of Diesel fuel, would completely cripple this state.  Absolutely every 

farmer, rancher and transportation mode in this state use diesel fuel.  Without Diesel 

there will be NO groceries in the stores, there will be no fields planted, no children 

delivered to school, no buildings being built, no bridges or other infrastructure being 

built/repaired.  This idea is absolutely ludicrous.  PLEASE DO NOT VOTE FOR THIS 

BILL.  It hurts ALL Oregonians even YOU! 

Brent Dolby for Diesel rights 


